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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 
Welcoming Fr Gamble  

We are delighted to be welcoming Fr Gamble who 
will be starting his new role as Parish Priest for St 

Albert’s Church on Monday. We would like to 
welcome him to St Albert’s and the community.  

 
Service for The Queen  

This morning we held a beautiful service in 
remembrance of Queen Elizabeth II. This was in 
preparation for the funeral to offer our prayers 

and gratitude. 
 

School Closure on Monday  
Due to the Funeral of Queen Elizabeth 
II school will be closed on Monday 19th 
Sept and will reopen on Tuesday 20th.  

 
St John Bosco Opening Evening  

Our Year 5 and 6 girls are invited to attend St 
John Bosco opening evening. This will be on 

Thursday 22nd September from 4pm to 7pm, with 
a final tour starting at 6pm. An email has been 

sent out with more information.  
 

Tuck Money 
Children will be able to purchase a hot buttered 

bagel slice each day for tuck. The cost is 20p per 
day.  Please ensure your child 
brings in 20p per day or £1 per 
week if they wish to purchase 

tuck.  
 

Career Week   
The week beginning the 3rd of October is Career 
Week. Each year group are focusing on a specific 
job category. If any parents would like to come in 
to talk about their job, then please contact school 

for more information.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Change in Menu  

There will be a change in the school menu for 
next week. Tuesday will be popcorn chicken, curly 
fries, and beans instead of chicken curry. This will 

be for next week only.  
 

Lost Glasses  
If your child has lost their glasses, please call into 
the school office at the end of the day to see if 

your child’s have been handed in. 
 
 
 
 

Y3 Dinners  
Please remember that if your child 
has moved into year3 and you are NOT eligible 

for free school meals then you need to pay £2.10 
per day or £10.50 per week.  Please pay this in 

advance. 
  

Coffee Mornings  
Rec- Tuesday 20th September 9am  

Y1- Wednesday 28th September at 9am  
Y2- Friday 23rd September 9am  

Y3- Thursday 27th September at 9am  
Y4- Monday 26th September 

at 9am  
Y5- Thursday 22nd 
September at 9am  

Y6- Wednesday 21st 
September at 9am  

 
 

 
This Week’s Attendance  

Rec   89.2% 
Y1  91.4% 
Y2  95.9% 
Y3  94.2% 
Y4  93.2% 
Y5  91.4% 
Y6  88.9% 
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